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Comments: I a proponent of the use of non-animal tests for the 
validation and approval of US products.  **Please consider 
the acceptance of internationally validated non-animal 
tests.**  In light of what humans know about the suffering 
and awareness of our animal dependents, it is only right 
that their suffering be a consideration in the advancement 
and production of US goods.  When a replacement exists for 
an animal-based test it should absolutely be put into use.  
Thanks for your time.

Jennifer Mathews


